
Howie Doin Roger That Racing is honored to
announce that the inaugural ambassadors for the

program are Seth and Levi Bendle. Both of these 16
year old flat track racers have shown exemplary
riding skills on the track and excellent demeanor

off the track. They, both, have expressed a strong
desire to give back to the sport and we couldn’t be
more grateful to have them aboard as we navigate
all of the positive initiatives that this new program
can provide for the sport, riders, and community

around us. We look forward to spreading the wide
open gratitude mantra with Bendle Bros Racing in

the off season and for the 2024 season. We will be
posting updates on hdrtracing.com as the program

progresses, so stay tuned. 
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